

### June 2018

### **Contact Information:**

01229 828348





@parksideGGI

Parkside GGI Academy



## Dates for your diary

### June

4<sup>th</sup> Summer B starts 6th Internet challenge reward day

11th Y2 waterpark trip 11th Year 1 phonics

# screening check all week.

20th New to Reception/ Nursery and Pre school parents meeting 3.30pm 25th last week of after school clubs

29<sup>th</sup> Work of the month July

3rd Y1 Blackpool trip 11<sup>th</sup> parent meetings 3-5pm 12th parent meetings 3-5pm 19th work of the month

### Friday 20th July End of school year. School closes at 1.30pm

### <u>September</u>

School re-opens on **Tuesday** 4th September at 8am.



# Parkside GGI Academy Newsletter

'Nurturing, Developing, Inspiring'

# Special Skills:





### **New Staff**

We are delighted to have two new staff members join our team. Miss Aimee O'Brien joins our admin team in the school office. Mr Mark Fitzgerald is our new Health and Safety Administrator. We wish Miss Bloor and Mrs Gordon well as they leave us.

### Summer Fair

Thank you to everyone who supported our summer fair, on what turned out to be a glorious sunny afternoon. We raised a wonderful £1.100 for our school.

### Reading expectations

Last half term we surveyed every child's reading record to see how much reading they did at home to support their work in school. Less than 10% of children actually read the minimum expected time at home. Please support your child by reading a minimum of 3 times a week (that is just 15 mins). This has a profound effect on their learning in school.

### Childcare and wrap around care

All invoices are now posted onto your Parent Pay account each Friday. A reminder that all bills must be paid for within a week of the invoice being posted on ParentPay. If your bill exceeds £50 it is school policy that you will not be entitled to any further childcare until the bill is cleared.

### **Warm Weather**

Please ensure you send your child into school with a water bottle, sun hat and sun cream applied on sunny days.

### September 2018

Preparations are beginning for your child to move into their new classes. Please see below which class they will be in from September.

Many thanks for your continued support

Mrs. Caroline Walker Headteacher

Current class	New Clas Teacher	Class September 2018
-	Miss Leech	Gold (pre school)
Gold	Mrs Paterson	Purple (Nursery)
Purple	Miss Bell	Orange (Reception)
Orange	Miss Marks	Red (Year 1)
Red	Mrs McCowen	Blue (Year 1)
Yellow	Miss Clark	Yellow (Year 2)
Blue	Miss Parrngton & Mrs Bolton	Pink (Year 2)
Green and Pink	Miss Webb	Green (Year 3)